Dear Parents,

| know that many families have received our invitation to attend the opening of the Student Art
exhibition. For families new to the college, this exhibition surveys the artwork of all students
studying Visual Arts and Photography and Digital Media. A selection of artwork by your son will be
displayed alongside the work of our elective students and HSC candidates.

Your son will be able to attend the opening at 6.30pm on the evening of Friday 12 August if he is
accompanied by parents or a guardian. | will be asking the boys next week whether they will be
attending the opening. Some details are below:

Opening: Friday 12th August, 6.30pm, in the Farrell Auditorium
to be opened by

Luise Guest, Director of Education and Research, White Rabbit Collection
Supper and drinks will be provided.

Additional viewing time will be on Saturday 13th August from 9am -1pm and Sunday 14th August
from 9am-3pm.
We hope that many of you can make it.

Regards,

Ms Michelle Tinta
Visual Arts Coordinator




